\We are almost done with the semester!

This week we focused on the final polishing of Ul and layout to
create a unified look for the whole experience. Finding a right
font and size for the dialog and journal was much more time
consuming than we originally thought because depending on
the screen resolution, the text appeared differently so we have
to take that into account when we decide on a certain font and
size. We also need to make sure the alignment, spacing, and
padding are not off too much in different resolution.

We had rehearsals for the Philosophy department Showcase on
Tuesday and Thursday with the philosophy class. The Showcase
will be next week Wednesday, 5/7, from 7-8 pm. We will be there
at 6 pm for set up and technical check. On Friday, we enjoyed
our team dinner at Dave & Busters!

Next week, we will have our ETC final presentation on Friday, =~
5/9. We will be preparing Powerpoint slides on Monday
and Tuesday, and rehearsing on Wednesday and
Thursday. We will also be making Demo CDs for

all our collaborators to enable them continue to
show their works in the future even when the
server is down.




